
Anita Street Intersection at Trolley Tracks Closed

Dear Blue Line Trolley Stakeholders,
Beginning at 10 p.m. on Friday, June 20, through 6 a.m. on
Monday, June 23, Anita Street at the railroad grade crossing,
near the Industrial Boulevard intersection, will be closed due to
track replacement work.

The Industrial Boulevard intersection at Anita Street will remain
open during this time, however through traffic on Anita Street
is prohibited.

Motorists may use Palomar Street or Main Street to bypass the
detour area. Please follow signs for detour routes.

Two additional street closures at the same intersection are
scheduled the weekend of Friday, June 27, at 10 p.m. through
Monday, June 30, at 6 a.m., and on Friday, July 11 at 10 p.m.
through Monday, July 14 at 6 a.m. The intersection will reopen
on Monday at 6 a.m. after each closure.

Si desea obtener más información en español, por favor 
comuníquese con Paula Zamudio, (619) 595-5610 o
paula.zamudio@sandag.org.

For more information, visit SDMTS.com or 
KeepSanDiegoMoving.com.
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Three Weekends in June & July: Friday, June 20 - Monday, June 23;
Friday, June 27 - Monday, June 30; and Friday, July 11 - Monday, July 14



Please use caution when traveling near the work 
site and obey all traffic signs and signals. Thank 
you for your continued patience.
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PLEASE USE PALOMAR STREET OR MAIN STREET 
TO BYPASS THE DETOUR AREA. 

Anita St

Anita Street at the railroad grade crossing  will be closed from:  
•	 10 p.m. on Friday,  June 20 through 6 a.m. on Monday, June 23.
•	 10 p.m. on Friday, June 27 through 6 a.m. on Monday, June 30.
•	 10 p.m. on Friday, July 11 through 6 a.m. on Monday, July 14.
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